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SPRINGFIELD - The Illinois Primary Health Care Association (IPHCA) commends 
Governor Pritzker for making the tough decision to move our entire state into Tier 3 
mitigation to combat surging COVID-19 cases. Over the course of the last several 
weeks, we have seen an exponential increase in the number of new COVID-19 cases, 



the rate of hospitalizations, and the rates for which patients have been admitted to ICUs 
and put on a ventilator. Additionally, and more disheartening, we are also seeing an 
unacceptable increase in the death rate.

Our ability to effectively combat this pandemic is being jeopardized by the number of 
sick and those requiring hospital-level care. If we do not take immediate action, the 
consequences will be devastating. It is up to all of us, every resident, business, health 
care organization, and community leader to combat this COVID-19 surge by staying 
home whenever possible, practicing social distancing, and wearing a mask.

IPHCA understands the Governor’s decision to move all of Illinois into Tier 3 
mitigation was not made easily, but that it was done in an effort to keep our 
communities safe and to save lives. Community health centers across the state are 
committed to doing our part, in collaboration with state and local leaders, to fight back 
against this pandemic.

###

ABOUT IL PRIMARY HEALTH CARE ASSOCIATION
IPHCA is a health care trade association representing Illinois’ 51 community health 
centers that collectively serve more than 1.4 million patients at 390 sites statewide. 
Community health centers provide accessible, comprehensive and integrated services 
and are known for providing high quality outcomes while substantially reducing health 
care expenditures, saving the state of Illinois nearly $2 billion on an annual basis 
according to an independent economic analysis. 


